
James T. Rodier, Esq.
Attorney-at- Law

1465 Woodbury Ave., No. 303
Portsmouth, NH 03801-5918

603-559-9987
jrodier@mbtu-co2.com

April 12, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

DM11-075
PNE Energy Supply LLC

Amendment to Request for Modification
of Competitive Electric Power SupplierRegistration

Dear Ms. Howland:

On March 20, 2013, PNE Energy Supply LLC filed a Request for Modification
of Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration (“Request”). The purpose of this letter is
amend this Request.

Specifically, PNE wishes to amend Paragraph 6 of the Request so that PNE is authorized
to serve “all rate classes and rate schedules.”

Please let me know if anything further is needed on this matter.

Sincerely,

Is! James T. Rodier
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